
Sermon Notes 

 
December 18, 2022 

 

Bus Ministry Drivers Needed 
Many of our older members who cannot drive are able to 
still join us on Sundays because of the bus ministry. We 
will be needing more drivers soon. CDL is NOT required. 
If you can help on a rotation, we would love to get you 
trained and serving. Please let us know by telling a pastor 
or Don Sheffield or calling the office at 970-243-9285. 



Pastor  
Associate Pastor 
Associate Pastor | Music 

Tobey Williams 
Bruce McKee 
Fred Lambert 

tobey@bookcliffbaptist.org 
bruce@bookcliffbaptist.org 
gjchiefsfan@gmail.com 

2702 Patterson Road   Grand Junction CO. 81506 
 970-243-9285       www.bookcliffbaptist.org 

Nursery is available during worship service. 
Children’s Church (K—3rd) will be dismissed before the sermon 

 

Announcements 

Dates to Remember: 
December 18 - Gifts for Memory Care Due 
December 21 - “Why the Nativity” Movie Night 
December 22 - Youth Christmas Party 
December 24 - Christmas Eve Services 
December 25 - Christmas Day Services 
January 1 - New Year Day 

  This Week’s Events at Bookcliff Baptist 
Sunday   

 9:00 AM 
10:15 AM 

2:00 PM 
5:00 PM 

Monday 
9:30 AM  

Wednesday 
 6:00 PM 
7:00 PM 

Thursday 
 6:30 PM 
6:30 PM  

 
Sunday School 
Sunday Church Services 
Services at the Commons of Hilltop 
Awana 
 
Wonder of Advent Bible Study 
 
Prayer Meeting and Bible Study 
Choir Practice 
 
Youth Christmas Party 
Ladies Bible Studies 

“Why the Nativity” Movie Night | December 21 
Focus on the Family has released a movie based 
on the Christmas story. We will be showing the 
movie at 6:00 PM, on December 21st. Invite 
everyone to hear the reason for the nativity. 
Preparing Calendar for 2023 
We are getting a calendar of events ready to put 
out in the new year. If you are part of a church 
ministry and want events on the calendar, please 
turn in information for those events soon.  

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering 
The annual Christmas offering for International 
Missions in honor of Lottie Moon has begun. 
Please use the envelopes available in the office 
lobby for designating your offering. Any missions 
offering taken up in December or January will be 
designated for Lottie Moon. Please make out 
checks to International Mission Board or Lottie 
Moon, not BBC. 

Holiday Services and Times 
Our Christmas Eve candlelit service will be 
December 24th at 4 PM. Christmas Day, we will 
have services at 10:15 AM, but we will not have 
Sunday school. We will not have prayer meeting 
on December 28th. On January 1st, New Year Day, 
we will have worship services at 10:15, but we will 
not have Sunday school. We wish you all a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
Youth Christmas Party | December 22 
The Youth will have their Christmas party during 
regular youth Bible study time on Thursday. Please, 
bring one small wrapped gift for a gift exchange.  


